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5 December 2016

BY E-MAIL: tony camenzuli@ipart.nsw.gov.au

Mr Tony Camenzuli

Principal Analyst, Local Government

Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal of NSW
PO Box K35

HAYMARKET POST SHOP NSW 1240

Dear Mr Camenzuli
RE: SPECIAL RATE VARIATION APPLICATION

I advise that Council has resolved to make application for a Special Rate
Variation to commence in the 2017/18 financial year. The increases are
proposed to be permanent.

I will be Council's principal contact until 31 December 2016. Thereafter the
principal contact will be my successor Peter Veneris.

The remainder of the requested inclusions are contained in the resolution printed
under being Minute Number 327/16 which states:

‘RESOLVED on the motion of Councillors Verdon and Marsden that
Council apply for a Special Rate Variation to commence in the 2017/18
financial year of 4.6% per annum inclusive of rate pegging cumulative for
10 years for the purpose of increasing Council’s own source revenue and to
be applied to the provision of community infrastructure including flood
mitigation works, road restoration and swimming pool refurbishments.’

| trust this is all the information needed at this stage. However, if you need
additional details, please contact me at your convenience.

Yours sincerel

Rod Shaw
GENERAL MANAGER
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